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Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt,
contact the ICT Helpdesk

Hello

Here is the further information for the above application.

Limes - Reduce crowns by 1/3rd & remove ivy from trunks & remove new shoots from base

Hawthorne - The location is the same as it was on previous applications to you and we just want to tidy it up,
reduce overall by about 40 cms. We cannot see our application drawings, they seem to have been removed?

Application no W/21/0044/TCA has the location information, we have not moved the tree since 2021.

I hope this is enough to proceed.

Yours with thanks in advance,

Rebecca Hutcheson
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